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BUILDING FOR A 
BETTER TOMORROW 

*  *  *  *  * 
California Youth Leaders  

at our next Bureau Meeting 

Sunday, May 17, 2009 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 North Madison Ave. 

Meeting Starts at 10:00 AM 

COME AND SHOW YOUR 
SUPPORT! 

 

DON’T MISS THE 2009 
MASONIC SYMPOSIUM 

AT UCLA! 
*  *  *  *  * 

“Applying Masonry in 
Contemporary Society” 

Saturday, May 2, 2009 
9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

James West Alumni Center 
Open to Masons and Public at 

No Charge 
 

Presenters: 

Dr. Margaret C. Jacob, UCLA Prof. 
R. Stephen Doan, Past Grand Master 
John L. Cooper III, Past Grand Sec. 

 
Our Grand Lodge is once again 
encouraging and will celebrate the 
success of all Lodges in 2009 that 
achieve 100% officer participation in 
donating to the Annual Fund for 
California Masonic Charities.  This 
includes all officers from Master to 
Tiler.  Can your Lodge do it? 

 

Hope You All Enjoyed the  
Annual Breakfast! 

 
 

 
2009 Service Bureau 
Executive Committee 

Is Installed 
At the January 18th Annual Meeting of the 
Los Angeles Service Bureau, a new 
Executive Committee was selected by the 
member Lodges to guide our operations 
in 2009.  The above photo shows the 
Installation Ceremony, conducted by Past 
President A. Bruce Ivie, with seven of the 
eleven Board Members that were present. 
 
This new Board consists of (in front, from 
left to right): Ron Alcorn III, President; 
George Jamgochian, Vice-President; Bob 
Beeson, Treasurer; Members Fred Votto, 
Vic Lerma, Don Griffith, and Rick Baca.  
Those absent from the photo are: Michael 
Bear, Secretary; Members Ralph Dash, 
Chuck Hollingsworth, and Rio Santonil. 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
Hollywood Lodge No. 355 is offering 

an excellent Masonic Education 
Event at 7:00 P.M. on Thursday, 

April 16, and all Masons and friends 
are invited.  Dr. Margaret C. Jacob, 

distinguished Professor of History at 
UCLA, will present a Lecture on the 

subject, “Historical Paradox of 
Masonic Secrecy in the 18th Century 
– Did It Really Exist, and If So, Why?” 
that evening, with our Grand Master, 

MW Larry Adamson, providing a 
special keynote Address.  The 

evening will begin with a 6:00 P.M. 
light social hour and Book Signing of 
Prof. Jacobs’ new book, “Origins of 
Freemasonry: Facts and Fictions” 

(available for purchase).  Admission 
cost for the event is $10.00.  

Location: 19626 Ventura Blvd., 
Tarzana, CA.  For reservations, phone 

(818) 445-5210 

 

 
 

INVITATION 
TO THE 

SOUTHWEST 
SCOTTISH RITE 2009 

REGIONAL 
REUNION 

 
This year, on June 11-14, the California 
Scottish Rite is hosting in beautiful 
downtown Long Beach the fourth-
annual  Scottish Rite Regional Reunion 
Class, where the Southwest Region 
(Arizona, California, Colorado, Nevada 
and New Mexico) of the Southern 
Jurisdiction of Scottish Rite Masons will 
confer all 29 Scottish Rite Degrees as a 
courtesy to the home Valleys. 
 
As well as receiving all of the Scottish 
Rite Degrees at one time, the new 
Candidates will see some of the finest 
ritual work in the Southwest. 
 
We encourage our Masonic Brothers to 
take this unique opportunity to join this 
branch of Masonry, if not already a 
member.  And for members, you should 
not miss witnessing the full set of Degree 
Ceremonies presented by Degree Teams 
from all over the West. 
 
Make a weekend of it.  Bring the family.  
Stay on the Queen Mary!  See more 
details at www.srrr.org. 
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